
Jonah Werner YL Fundraiser Testimonials

“The truth about Jonah is that he is excited about the Truth of Jesus Christ and 
how it relates to the lives of kids.  Jonah has a passion for the Lord, for Young 
Life and for communicating the NEED for community support.  Jonah’s gifts are 
evident in the way he melds story and song to illustrate the importance of Young 
Life in any community.  The night that Jonah was with us was the most profitable 
single night in Young Life Otter Tail County history.  Jonah is a genuinely nice guy 
and will work with you to help make your event the greatest it can be.  A++++. 
 Thanks Jonah for your heart for the Lord and kids!” 

-Patrick Lundberg, Area Director, Young Life Otter Tail County, MN 

 “In 25 years of area banquets, we’ve never had a better speaker than Jonah 
Werner.  He is amazingly gifted, and shares the gospel and the story of YL in the 
most compelling and engaging way I’ve ever seen.  We raised 40% more than 
our previous high when Jonah spoke last year!” 

 -Craig Hooper, Area Director, Yakima, WA 

"Jonah is an exceptionally talented musician and storyteller. I watched our guests 
briefly while Jonah performed - watched them in the way that people sometimes 
watch the groom's face while the bride walks down the aisle instead of watching 
the bride - all of our guests, whether those brand new to Young Life or those 
who've been supporters for a very long time, were captivated. So was I. His 
explanation of Young Life was clear and extremely compelling. It was also, 
just...fun! When he asked for money it was natural and people were really ready 
to give. We raised 6 times more than we'd ever raised before. Jonah has a gift. 
Get him to come to your event so he can help you rally your community to 
reaching kids!" 

-Jana Connolly, Area Director, Burnaby, British Columbia 

"Jonah's banquet presentation is a home run for any Young Life area! His ability 
to beautifully tell the Gospel story, story of Young Life, and his personal story 
through music is truly a work of art. He is a wonderful entertainer, and a must 
have financial pitch guy! The numbers don't lie...100% positive feedback from our 
banquet guests, 100% satisfaction from our staff and committee, & 30% more 
money raised this year with Jonah than our areas previous best banquet year." 



-Jeremy Vanhaitsma- Area Director- Colorado Springs, CO  

“We wanted to change things up a bit after many years of bringing in a ‘keynote’ 
speaker for our fall celebration... so we asked Jonah to come and do his thing. 
BEST. BANQUET. EVER!!! Jonah communicated the relational side of YL, the 
financial side of YL, the practical side of YL... all while singing and playing his 
guitar. His message was clear, heartfelt and REAL. He gave us a picture of the 
JESUS of YL...and people responded generously. We are so grateful for Jonah's 
time and talent... he hit it out of the park. For real. “ 

-Elly Conant- ‘Young Lives’ director- Littleton, CO 

“After having the opportunity to hear Jonah perform at a number of Young Life 
camps, I knew that our area needed to have him perform at our banquet. It was 
an absolute privilege to have Jonah at our Tonight Show. He is a man of 
incredible talent. And not only that but he has a unique and creative way of 
sharing his story, the mission of Young Life and his passion for the God all while 
captivating you in song. How he does it, I will never understand. I am not the one 
with the talent which is why I flew in Jonah. People walked away from the 
evening with a better vision of the ministry and heart for kids. I had a long term 
supporter of YL say that hearing Jonah was just the thing he needed to re-kindled 
his passion for YL. He is now interested in leading Capernaum. That to me is 
reason alone to have Jonah. He is a slam dunk. Jonah is genuine. He one of the 
kindest men you'll ever meet. And is talent is out of the world. Young Life in 
incredibly blessed to have someone like Jonah in our corner.” 

-Sarah Field- University PL, Tacoma, WA Young Life Area Director 
  

“We were hesitant to invest in a guest speaker/singer/songwriter, but based on 
another YL committee's recommendation, we hired Jonah, He came and wowed 
us all.  There have been numerous comments from our guests on how wonderful 
his music and his stories were.  Most important of all, we raised 150% of our 
goal.  We know this is a direct result of Jonah's testimony and we would 
recommend other YL areas to bring Jonah on board for their fundraisers.” 

-Shelley Austin- Committee Chair, Vancouver BC Young Life 

“Jonah brings a unique blend of talent, humor, and tremendous experience to the 
table as a speaker or performer or both for any Young Life event.  When I'm 
putting on a banquet I want to clearly communicate the message of Young Life, 
but also the spirit and tone of what we do in a unique and memorable way.  
Jonah delivers on all of that.  He totally understands the spirit of the mission and 
how to communicate it as well as anyone I've ever met.  Mix it up this year and 
try something different.  Take my word for it, Jonah is highly entertaining, and 



incredibly effective.  You won't regret it.” 

-Josh Powell - Hong Kong Young Life 

“I keep hearing from people that our past banquet was our best ever. We didn't 
do much different...other than fly in Jonah to perform and do the pitch. He was 
phenomenal. PHENOMENAL. He did such a great job of meshing his story, 
humor, the mission of YL, and the Gospel. And oh yeah, this was our most 
lucrative banquet ever.” 

- Ryan Hinnebusch- Area Director- Kirkland, WA   

"Jonah came and spoke/performed at our 50th Anniversary Banquet.  Everyone 
told me he'd exceed our expectations and he did.  We then fielded an endless 
stream of comments from attendees on how incredibly impressed they were by 
his performance.  He was very responsive and easy to work with in preparation 
for the event.  In addition to all this, we raised more money than we ever have!  
We couldn't recommend him enough!" 

-Chris Nichols, Area Director- Missoula, MT. 

“Of all the people I’ve seen speak at Banquets, Jonah ranks among the best we 
have to offer.  He used humor, experience and music to share the mission of 
Young Life in a way that was attractive and inspiring. Financially, it was our most 
successful Banquet with increases in monthly and one-time donors.  Even more 
importantly, Jonah shared the Gospel with our guests; they were drawn closer to 
Jesus in large part because Jonah spoke to them with passion in a way they 
could understand.” 

-Brad Bucklad, Area Director- Huntington, WV 

Jonah’s banquet presentation was unbelievable. We raised over $450,000 
through the event with the 325 attendees present. This was our best fundraiser 
ever. His ability to communicate the message of Young Life through his testimony 
was extremely powerful. 

- Matt Lambro, Area Director-  North Dallas, TX 

“I would say that Jonah does a phenomenal job of blending the vision of Young 
Life with his music and stories. Jonah's talent, real life experience, and sincerity 



captivated our banquet guests, and I believe, moved them to a greater level of 
generosity.”   

-Matt Williams, Area Director, Western Wake, NC Young Life 

“Jonah was inspirational and wildly entertaining!  His love of Jesus comes 
through in his hilarious stories. We will definitely be asking him back!” 

-Kim Hart- Committee Chair, Melissa, TX 

"Jonah is an amazing entertainer. His professionalism and musical abilities shine 
through as he shares his own personal life changing story and journey with 
Young Life. Jonah is able to connect with the audience on a personal level as 
well as incorporate the powerful work of Young Life in a way that is unparalleled. 
His ability to share the vision of Young Life and to do the “ask” was so amazing! I 
would highly recommend Jonah for your next fundraiser. You will not be 
disappointed." 

-Dustin Klassen - Area Director Young Life Vancouver, BC 

“Jonah was the perfect addition to our banquet.  He has a unique story telling 
ability that draws guests in with laughter and heartwarming stories of his life, his 
faith, and paints the picture of how Young Life impacts the lives of kids.” 

-Dorian Graham, committee chair Wichita, KS 

"Jonah was such a hit at our banquet! We've been doing great banquets for 
almost three decades, but when Jonah came, he took our annual fundraiser to a 
whole new level. He tells and sings his powerful & entertaining story as it weaves 
into the canvas of how Young Life works to change lives. And best of all, he 
leaves everyone in the room wanting to be a life-changer through YL in your 
area. He's talented, funny and an awesome story teller. Everyone left saying it 
was our best banquet yet!"  

-Courtney Lancaster- Area Director- Raleigh, NC 

"Jonah "get's" the mission of Young Life at a deep level. Asking him to perform at 
our banquet was the best decision we made this year. He blew everyone in the 



room away with his story, his music, and his humor. His testimony to the power of 
the ministry of Young Life painted a perfect picture of who we are, and what we 
need from communities to continue reaching kids for Christ." 

-Jon Coulter- Area Director- Lake Oswego, OR 

"Jonah came to our banquet our very first year as an Area, and it was the most 
seamless banquet I have ever been a part of. People laughed, they cried, and 
they were on the edge of their seats listening to him present the Gospel through 
the Young Life platform. I had a man come up to me and say, "I have never been 
apart of something this special." Jonah is so clear on the mission of Young Life, 
and he invites people to invest, he puts the ball on a tee for you then hits it out of 
the park for you. Best investment I could have made.” 

-Ryan Aldridge- Area Director- Aledo, TX 

“Jonah tells the story of Young Life in a bold and passionate way! All of the 
feedback I have received from donors and committee has been "that was a best 
banquet ever!" Jonah story is genuine and heartfelt. He clearly explains the 
ministry with passion via his personal experience. He asked boldly in his financial 
pitch and financially, it was our best banquet to date! Thanks Jonah!” 

- Vinton Lee- Area Director- Buena Vista, CO 

“Jonah is literally the best I've seen or heard when it comes to telling a great 
story through music, humor and great personal memories. He is able to capture 
an audience and take them on journey like no body else can! And the best part of 
all..... His story is the story of a Young Life kid changed by the love of Jesus. If 
you want a sure thing at your YL banquet or event, Jonah Werner is your man!” 

-David Martin- Regional Director- Young Life Mid-European Region  

"Having Jonah perform at our Round Up made it the best banquet our area has 
ever put on. He brilliantly and entertainingly blends song and story in order to 
paint the entire picture of Young Life. I've had several people tell me this was the 
best Young Life banquet they've ever been to. If you or your committee is 
hesitant on having a musician be the key note speaker for your banquet, put your 
hesitations aside and GO with Jonah. I had committee members apologizing to 
me after our banquet for being reluctant to hire Jonah. After the banquet, one of 
them came up to me and said, "I was blown away with Jonah's performance. I 
had chills the entire time coupled with tears and laughter." 

-Kevin Hazelton- Shoreline, WA 



“Two months later, I still run into adults who talk about how great Jonah was at 
the Young Life banquet. Jonah's music and storytelling are crafted carefully to 
speak to all generations in the room. The night is not about Jonah, but Jesus 
Christ is truly lifted up through Jonah's testimony. If I could do it again, I would 
have pre-ordered a CD for every guest at the banquet because every time they 
listen to that CD, they would remember what God is doing through Young Life in 
our community. “ 

-Tanita Maddox- Santa Barbara, CA 

“Jonah presented the mission and ministry of Young Life clearly through his 
testimony and music. Donors were encouraged and moved to support our local 
area in big ways.” 

-Kim McMillin- Area Director- Montrose, CO 

“Having Jonah share at our dessert fundraiser was a great success for our area. 
He was able to engage the audience in a fresh and unique perspective that was 
really different from other fundraisers we have done. Most importantly, Jonah was 
able to connect the audience to the story of Young Life and the Gospel of Jesus – 
both were done in a personal, vulnerable, and humorous presentation. We would 
not hesitate to invite him to our area again in the future.” 

-Nate Emhoff- Area Director- West Linn, OR

 “Jonah powerfully communicates the heart of Young Life as he weaves together 
his songs and the journey of his own redemption through Young Life. He is 
masterful at both explaining the mission and pulling on heart- strings. In my 13 
years on YL staff, I’ve never seen anyone do it like Jonah does it. Truly 
extraordinary!”  

          -Paul Holmberg- YL College- Boulder, CO 

"Having Jonah Werner at our banquet was one of the best investments we could 
have ever made. He does it all as he entertains the audience and clearly 
presents the Gospel and ministry of Young Life. Your banquet guests will be 



blown away. I vividly remember seeing a man turn to his wife at our banquet and 
say, "Wow, this is amazing." 

-Chris Trevathan Area Director- Allen, TX 

“As we planned our 10
th 

anniversary banquet celebration we wanted something 
over the top. From the moment we contacted Jonah he set us up for success and 
made this year’s banquet one of the easiest and most effective to date. It was 
well worth every penny we spent. Months after our event, people are still raving 
about how powerful Jonah’s testimony, stories, and explanation of the Young Life 
vision were.” 

-Jeremy Ito- Area Director- Albany, OR 

“Having Jonah perform at our banquet was absolutely incredible! His connection 
to the audience was remarkable as he entertained, told our story of YL, shared 
his own story and connected the dots with the kids and leaders who were on 
stage prior. You and your guests will be blown away!” 

-Todd O’neill- Area Director- Bellevue, WA 

“Jonah’s honesty, poise, humor and humility on stage make him an ideal person 
to communicate the message of our mission to folks who don’t know or who need 
to remember why they are with us. This is to say nothing of his talent and the gift 
that it is to have a legitimate show at our banquet that is worth people's money in 
the first place. Jonah’s description of the C’s of our mission were helped one of 
our committee members to have “the clearest picture of what we do yet.” His time 
at your banquet is well worth it—the gospel, the mission, the story, and the ask all 
in one. I have never seen anyone invite people into giving their resources in a 
more light and joyful way.“ 

-Landon Lynch- Area Director- South Aurora, CO 

“Our area has had a history of Young Life, but nothing for several years. We 
asked Jonah to come and be the main focus of our banquet as we wanted to 
make sure it went off well. People where BLOWN AWAY, by the evening, 
especially Jonah’s ability to incorporate his story along with his musical 
giftedness. It was an evening they won’t soon forget and Jonah will be coming 
back to our area in year to come”. 

-Anthony Schulz- Area Director Bothell, WA. 



“Having Jonah speak/perform at our banquet was incredible! He totally 
captivated our guests and did a wonderful job telling them about Young Life. I 
would HIGHLY recommend anyone having him in to speak. I still have people 
coming up to me and talking about how much they enjoyed him. And by the way, 
we did raise a ton of money for the ministry! 10 thumbs up!” 

-Dwayne Neal- Area Director- Jackson, MS 

"Having Jonah at our banquet gave everyone in attendance a special window 
into the very heart of Young Life. His music and stories are able to convey the 
mission in a poignant way. It was the most successful banquet financially during 
my time on staff." 

-Jacque Abadie- Area Director- South Jefferson County, CO 

“Jonah Werner does as fine a job as any one have ever heard. What makes him 
even better is how unique he is. He has a great Young Life story and does a 
masterful, creative, engaging job of telling it. And last but not least, he does a 
wonderful job with the ask.” 

-Steve Fox- Sr. Area Director- Bend, Oregon 

"I've been doing banquets for 15 years in 5 different areas...I can honestly say 
that having Jonah was the best one I had ever put on...he did an amazing job 
using the talents God has given him as well as telling his own personal story of 
how Young Life impacted his life for Jesus...we had candlelit tables and had them 
as close to him as possible during the concert...wish I could bring him back every 
year...honestly." 

          -Scott Davis- Metro Director- Denton, TX  

I attended my first Young Life banquet as a volunteer where Jonah was speaking/
performing. Several years later I put on my first banquet as an Area Director and 
had to have Jonah as our keynote. We ran a little long on all of our program, 
everyone except Jonah. Jonah was incredible. He was captivating! I heard from 
several people that they increased their gift because of his ability to share the 
mission. I highly recommend Jonah! 

-Alexander Marshman, Area Director - Edmonds, WA 

 "Having Jonah Werner do our banquet was awesome!  For once, I didn't have to 
worry about the program, his performance left people wanting more and the 
financial pitch was clear and compelling.  I highly recommend having Jonah do 
your banquet - our folks are asking if he's coming back this year!" 

- Chuck Jamison, Area Director- Owatonna, MN 



Jonah’s banquet presentation was unbelievable. We raised over $450,000 
through the event with the 325 attendees present. This was our best fundraiser 
ever. His ability to communicate the message of Young Life through his testimony 
was extremely powerful. 

- Matt Lambro, Area Director-  North Dallas, TX 

This year we asked Jonah to perform at our banquet and it was a wonderful 
evening.  The response from guests was incredible, people loved hearing from 
Jonah, even months later I have people talking about how great he was.  He 
does an amazing job of presenting this mission and does so while it keeping it 
personal to the area as well.  We asked him to do our financial pitch and he did a 
excellent job of keeping it light but giving a sincere and specific ask for support.  
We raised an additional 45 percent from the previous year even though we had 
slightly smaller attendance.   

-Nick Wood- Area Director- Kent, WA 

"Outsourcing your banquet to anyone outside of the area can be a nerve 
wracking decision.  Will they represent the Young Life culture well?  Will they 
represent our area well?  Will they engage our donors on one of the most 
financially important nights of the year for us?  Jonah embodies the Young Life 
spirit.  He is winsome, creative, thoughtful, and conveys both the depth and the 
joy of all we seek to do with kids.  His musicality and story telling abilities are a 
spectacle for donors as they encounter something they rarely if ever have seen 
before.  Jonah has an effective pitch and does a fantastic job of telling the story 
of what Young Life is and what you’re area needs to continue to thrive.  He was a 
total win as a banquet speaker for us!" 

-Zach Kreeger, area director - Broomfield/Adams County, CO 

"Jonah does an incredible job at explaining the heart of Young Life in a way that 
is unique for people that have been a part of it for years and informative for those 
who have never heard about it.  I felt like every person at our banquet left not 
only left with a better knowledge of how the ministry of Young Life impacts local 
students, but also inspired to be a part of the mission and make a difference."   

-Marshall Jameison, Area Director- Sammamish/Issaquah, WA 



"No question on whether or not, we'll have Jonah back again. YES, YES, and 
ABSOLUTELY YES! He keeps everyone engaged the entire night, makes 
everyone laugh, and shares the Gospel with a ton of joy. He is worth every 
penny! We raised an additional 20% of what we normally make at banquets and 
had more people this year more engaged with our ministry. Our staff, committee, 
students, and our community are excited to have him again soon!" 

-Kody Delmare, Area Director - Argyle, TX 

 "Jonah came to speak/perform at our banquet this past October and we have 
people still blowing us up about how amazing he did. We have repetitively heard 
from people that they were blown away by Jonah's performance, but also they 
never fail to mention that they have never heard a better financial pitch than the 
one Jonah did for us. Jonah has the unique ability to bring a group of people from 
gut busting laughter to tears in the matter of moments. Jonah does an incredible 
job at weaving the Gospel, personal story, the Young Life vision, and the nuts 
and bolts of our ministry all in one presentation. People are already asking if we 
are going to have him back again next year."   

-Preston Juckem, Area Director- Denton, TX 

"Jonah spoke and played at our very first banquet. We had impossibly high 
expectations, and he exceeded every one of them. To say that our guests loved 
Jonah would be an understatement. They simply can’t stop talking about how 
much they enjoyed his performance! They left encouraged, informed, and excited 
to support our ministry. As if that wasn’t enough, he helped us exceed our goal by 
nearly $11,000. What Jonah does is truly and art form, and it was an absolute 
honor to have him share his gift with our area!” 

- Shelby Hughes, Staff Associate- Dripping Springs, TX 

“We made the decision to bring Jonah in as a key note speaker at our banquet 
based on his videos and reading testimonies of other Young Life Staff.  We were 
excited to have him, but when the night came and Jonah took the stage, my 
committee and I were blown away by the level of excellence Jonah brought.  It 
is two months later and people are still talking about our banquet.  I just received 
another note in the mail two days ago talking about how great the evening was. 
 Jonah masterfully weaved the heart of Young Life, the uniqueness of our area, 
and our current needs into a captivating and motivating experience for all of our 
guests.  We were highly successful financially and in so many other ways with 
this banquet and Jonah was a huge part of that.” 



Elliott Swoboda, Area Director- Cape Girardeau, MO 

“We are so thankful we decided to partner with Jonah. We raised nearly three 
times as much as we had the previous year. Jonah does an amazing job at 
making people feel comfortable and welcome, while explaining what Young Life 
is and why they should partner financially. Jonah had a unique ability to speak to 
both the Christian’s and non-Christians in the room and had both groups leaving 
with a strong desire to have Young Life grow in their area. I would highly 
recommend using Jonah.  He’s worth every penny!” 

-Jamie Kirk, Area Director- Victoria, Canada 

"Jonah was amazing! His music and stories not only entertained our guests, but 
powerfully communicated the mission of Young Life. He took the time to 
understand our specific needs and community, and wove that into his 
presentation. We've heard only positive feedback from our attendees, who gave 
generously to a point that exceeded our expectations. (It was so good . . . we're 
left wondering how we’ll be able match it next year!!!)" 

-Peter Larson, Committee Chair- Edina, MN 

“Jonah did an incredible job speaking and performing at our annual banquet.  So 
many different donors and committee members had such great things to say 
about Jonah.  Yes he is an awesome musical talent, storyteller, and 
comedian...but what we really appreciated most was how he clearly presented 
the Young Life mission and the gospel message.  We exceeded our financial goal 
too!  Thank you Jonah!” 

-Jim LaCroix, Area Director- Salida, CO  

“Jonah is such a good communicator! He knows the heart of Young Life and tells 
the story so well. Everyone at our Banquet loved how he mixed his music, humor, 
stories and scripture into one unforgettable night. He did a great job of asking 
people to financially support as well. The folks in our town still talk about that 
night. You won’t regret getting Jonah to speak at your Banquet!”   

 -Jason Archer, Area Director- Wichita Falls, TX 



“This last year we asked Jonah to come help us with our banquet. The banquet 
turned out to be the best banquet our area has ever done. The way the he was 
able to tell an overarching story of Young Life while incorporating the ask 
throughout his set was incredible. When it was time for the actual ask, the way 
he did it brought tears to my eyes. It was incredible. We raised more than we 
hoped to, and people left saying they had a great time. It was a grand slam.” 

 -Luke Bright, Area Director- South County, CA 
“Having Jonah at our banquet took us to the next level. I had several committee 
members tell me that it was the best banquet that our area has ever had. We 
raised a ton of support and had a really fun night. 10/10!” 

 -Ryan Longenette, Area Director- Putnam County, WV 

“Jonah did an amazing job for us again.  He communicates YL in such a fun, 
winsome entertaining way.  Just get the folks there tell a kid story and let him do 
the rest, it’s wonderful.  We have actually had Jonah back to back years.  We 
experimented with bringing him back because he did such a wonderful job and 
people loved him!   We decided to try doing 2 back to back nights of banquet the 
following year to capitalize on people knowing what they were getting and what 
they were inviting folks to!    It was a risk but one that paid off, we basically 
doubled the number of attendees and the money from one year to the next.  So if 
you haven’t had Jonah, you really should and if you’ve had him before don’t be 
afraid to ask him back!” 

-Rodney Huffty, Regional Director- Cimarron Region Young Life

Jonah has now done two banquets for me and in both areas it is still talked about 
years later! Every year when our committee is deciding who to bring in Jonah 
always comes up as the best we have had. I have never seen someone so 
clearly communicate Young Life and the Gospel to a group of adults. We can't 
wait until we get to have him come again! 

- Bryan Levrets, Area Director Abilene Texas 

“I was blown away when Jonah Werner came to share at our banquet!   I was 
nervous at first because it was different than a typical banquet speaker but it was 
so worth the risk! We raised more than we had expected and the mission of 
Young Life was shared so effectively!  The best part was that people were 
thanking me afterwards for inviting them!  They said, “If Jonah comes back we 
will never miss a banquet again!”  He mixes storytelling, humor, and heartfelt 



sharing into a presentation that perfectly fits the soul of Young life!   We are 
counting down the days till we can bring him back for another banquet!” 

 -Ben McDaniel, Area Director- Davidson, NC 

"Banquet can be stressful as every Area Director desires for people to leave with 
a clear vision, encouraged about the ministry, and a desire to participate. When 
you ask Jonah Werner to your Banquet, you're getting one of the best. Jonah is 
thoughtful, fun, clear, engaging and inspiring. He brings Jesus, the story of Young 
Life, and excellence into everything he does on stage. It's been 6 months since 
Jonah came to our area and people are still talking about it. Do yourself a favor 
and call him today!"  

- Josh "JD" Dillender - Hays County, Texas 


